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SECREL

DDA 82-0051/1

15 January 1982

MEMORANDUM FOR: Director of Central Intelligence
VIA: Deputy Director of Central Intelligence

FROM: Harry E. Fitzwater
Deputy Director for Administration

SUBJECT: Weekly Report for Period Ending 15 January 1982

1. Progress reports on tasks assigned by DCI/DDCI:

a. The Director of Security will submit a final report to the DDCI
regarding articles appearing in the Foreign Report and The Washington Post the
week of 25 January. 25xA1

b. The Director of Security will furnish to the DDCI a final report on
the article appearing in the New York Times Magazine (29 November) on 18 January.

25X
c. An interim report on the article in theé New York Times (4 December)
will be submitted to the DDCI on 18 January; we are still collecting pertinent
information on this article. 25X1F
d. An interim report will be submitted to the DDCI by the Director of
Security regarding an article in the Wall Streéet Journal (16 December) the week
of 18 January; we are waiting for information from the Department of State before
a final report can be submitted. 25X1
e. A report will be provided to_the DCI regarding the Agency's land
holdings during the week of 18 January. [ | 25x4
f. A report to the DCI regarding Directorate of Administration focus in
1982 will be submitted by 18/19 January. g|:| 25X1
2. Items/Events of major interest:
P5X

b. On 12 January, the Deputy Chief of CCCR, OMS, briefed the FBI Bomb Squad
Commanders' Seminar at the FBI Academy in Quantico on '"'Crisis Response.' I:l 25X
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c. | Jof CIA and| |of DIA fS%E 25X1
Project Director and Deputy Project Director, respectively) visited the 25X1
SAFE Development Facility on 14-15 January to accompany several visitors, including
Admiral Burkhalter, Deputy Director of DIA and the Director of the Intelligence
Commumnity Staff. |:| 25X1

25X1

f. Brigadier General William E. Odom, Assistant Chief of Staff for
Intelligence, Department of the Army, chaired an ""Ammy Military Intelligence
General Officers'" conference on 8 and 9 January | 25X1
The conference attendees were 12 in number, nine of whom were general Orilcers.

Major General Albert N. Stubblebine, I1I, Cclmnandln,q General of Intelligence and
Security Command (INSCOM) was also in attendance 25X1
3. Significant events anticipated during this coming week: 25X1
25X1
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